BOROUGH OF BROXBOURNE

A

Councillor Le;ns Cocking
Leader of the Council

8 August 2023

Ms Susan Lankester

The Community Alliance for Broxbourne and East Herts
Nigel Copping Community Building

88 Sanville Gardens

Stanstead Abbotts

Hertfordshire SG12 8GA

Dear Ms Lankester
Support to Vulnerable People

| am writing to thank you for the support you have provided to vulnerable households
within the Borough of Broxbourne over the past year.

At the Council meeting on 25 July, a motion was passed unanimously to acknowledge and
appreciate the range of support provided to residents in crisis, including that provided by
your own organisation. Please do pass our gratitude and appreciation to all of your staff
members and especially your volunteers in this Coronation year given the new King’s
long-standing commitment to volunteering.

We do hope that you will consider nominating some of your volunteers and services for
next year's Broxbourne Community Awards.

Yours sincerely
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Councillor Lewis Cocking
Leader of the Council

Borough Offices, Bishops’ College, Churchgate, Cheshunt, Hertfordshire, EN8 9XQ
Tel: 01992 785555 ext 5755 E-mail: clir.cocking@broxbourne.gov.uk




